
 

Meeting Cancellation Notice 
 
 

Transportation Advisory Subcommittee 

 

Orange County Emergency Medical Services has cancelled the Transportation 

Advisory Subcommittee meeting scheduled for Wednesday, April 22, 2020. 

 

OCEMS made this decision based upon: 

 

 The Executive Order issued by Governor Gavin Newsom and the State 

Public Health Officer on March 19, 2020 has been extended.  This order 

continues to dictate the use of social distancing practices by maintaining 

6 feet of distance from others. 
 

 The March 17, 2020 order made by the County Health Officer, Dr. Nicole 

Quick scheduled to end on March 31, 2020, was superseded by the above 

Executive Order. 

 

 

This committee is scheduled to meet next on July 22, 2020 at 9:00 a.m. at the Health 

Care Agency Headquarters in Conference Room 433. 
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April 15, 2020 


